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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

July 5, 2018

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Robert Stinson
	
	x

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	Beth S. Greenblatt, Beacon Integrated Solutions (via telecom)


Meeting called to order at 10:05 p.m.  
1. The committee and B. Greenblatt discussed the response to our RFP.  We received one proposal for the South Street site and no proposals for the landfill site.  B. Greenblatt explained that the factors that adversely affected the landfill site were: the need of the developers to get in the SMART program cue as soon as possible and potential delays in obtaining necessary permits.  B. Greenblatt encouraged the members to discuss with the Town of Wendell and Northeast Solar how they are dealing with the various issues related to a community solar on town-owned land. K. Boas will also discuss approaching Wendell with C. Nardi.
2. K. Boas reported that he has reviewed the GIS survey for the LED streetlight project and updated the survey results.
3.  C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. R. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 4-0. Meeting adjourned at 11:16 a.m. 
Charles J. Dudek
Secretary 
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